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Mr. Jerry Heises
Box 125
Pleasanton, Kansas 66075

Dear Mr. Heises:

This letter is to inform you of our inspection findings in regard to your
complaint that 700 millirem in accumulated dose had been dropped.

We have inspected the area in which you had a concern. The result of this !

inspection has substantiated your complaint. This inspection was documented
in NRC Inspection Report 50-298/85-14, a copy of which is attached for your
infonnation.

The 700 millirem that accumulated on your direct reading dosimeter in excess
of the TLD reading has been restored to your exposure history. This addition t

did not cause you to exceed any NRC limit for radiation exposure.

We appreciate that you brought this matter to our attention. If you have any
further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
;

Od.;:n:I Rm;d Dy -

E. H. Jchmn
E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1'
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